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Hello Members. 

A short review of the year and some events 
happening in the future. 

Following the AGM in March very little 
has happened, the committee has been 
very busy arranging next year’s visit to 
Rouen. Accommodation has been the 
greatest concern with hotel rooms being at 
a premium. Due to the visit of the Armada. 
But we managed to secure a limited 
number of rooms for members wishing to 
stay in a hotel. A number of members have 
expressed a wish to stay with hosts and we 
are hopeful all our requests will be met. 

In September a party of the members were 
taken on a guided tour of Eaton Park in 
Norwich. This was led and organised by 
Christine Wilson. 

Our annual dinner in November was at the 
Debut Restaurant, Norwich. The evening 
was an enjoyable experience save for the 
quality of food served, this wasn’t up to 
their usual standard. Suitable comments 
have been passed on to them. 

In November, the 15th, the death of one of 
our long term members, Veronica Larter 
was reported in the EDP. 

Looking ahead to 2019. 

On March 20th will our AGM, this will be 
held in the usual venue, the Council 
Chamber at the City Hall, Norwich. 
Details and time will be published nearer 
the event. 
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